From: Billy Litmer

To: Vanessa T. Sellers
Subject: Childrens Montessori School expansion Varela
Date: Thursday, November 21, 2019 3:47:02 PM

To whom it may concern:

I live with my family at 1220 Varela Street, directly across the street from the Children's
Montessori School. | would like to express my support for the school's expansion. Our family
enjoys living across the street from the school and we have found them to be excellent
neighbors. We also believe they offer a valuable education for the kids of the community, to
the point that we have entrusted them to educate our own young children. | hope that the city
agrees with us, that allowing the school the opportunity to educate more kids, is in all of our
interests.

Thank you for your time,
Billy Litmer
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